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First Virtual Meeting of the CRM Troika on Migrant Children
September 2nd, 2016
Participants:
TS:		Salvador Gutiérrez, Maribel Muñoz, Renán Rodas
Mexico:	Population and Migration Sub-secretary’s Consultants Coordinator, Mr. Juan García; Director General for Latin America and the Caribbean, Ambassador Reyna Torres; officials of the Secretary of Government, Unit of Migration Policy, System of Integral Protection of Boys, Girls and Adolescents, National Institution for Migration and National System for Integral Development of the Family
El Salvador:	Ana Irma Rodas, María Elena Moreno
Honduras:	Flabia Zamora, Marlen Rivas and Gloria Gómez
		
Agreements on the mechanism:

Objectives of the Network:
All suggested objectives were approved. El Salvador proposed extending the objectives and including one specific objective about the exchange of information, in order to be effective in the response to the actual migratory situation in the region. In order to consider this point of view, the Technical Secretariat committed to outline a proposal to be redacted by El Salvador and then to be sent to the Troika.

Meeting of the Network:
It is important for the two Networks’ agendas not to overlap in order to easily allow the participation of the delegated that serves in both networks (Consular Protection and Migrant Boys, Girls and Adolescents).

Participants:
It was agreed for Member States to define their delegations themselves, based on the institutions they want to involve in the dialogues and actions of the Network. Regarding the participation of International Organizations, the TS will modify the redaction in order to establish that these organisms shall participate permanently, so that only exceptionally the meetings shall be private for Member States.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Network’s Working Plan:
It was agrees for the TS to prepare a proposal for a preliminary Working Plan based on the outcome of the Ad Hoc Group to be discussed in the first meeting of the Network.

Next Steps:
· The TS will modify the agreement document following the Countries’ proposals and the Troika will approve it before sending it to all Member States.
· This document will be sent as a Troika proposal in order to receive feedback from Member States, giving them a proper deadline.
· Member States will have to give their feedback in order for the TS to edit a final proposal to be presented at the RCGM. Subsequently it will be presented to the Vice ministers for their approval and therefore the formal constitution of the Network.
· The first meeting of the Network will be during the first trimester of 2017 under the PPT of El Salvador, before the RCGM’s meeting. During this meeting the working plan of the Network will be defined in order to present it to the RCGM.
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